
Shareholder Update  

 
Healesville & District Community Enterprise Ltd.  

10 July 2023 

 

Dear Shareholder, 

RE: Interim Dividend Payment and Shareholder Update  

As a shareholder of Healesville and District Community Enterprise Ltd, you are entitled to a share 
dividend. 

In March 2023, we announced that it was with great pleasure that our shareholders received an 
interim dividend payment. All shareholders were contacted by email and letter that HDCEL was in 
a position to reward our loyal shareholders.  

Our records indicate that many of you have not received your share dividend payment in your bank 
account. 

If you have not received your dividend/s, please log into your registry direct account and update 
your bank account details. Alternatively, to receive your share dividend, please complete a 
shareholder details form and return to our Share Registrar; AFS & Associates. You can download 
the form from their website: www.afsbendigo.com.au > Services > Share Registry > For 
Shareholders.  

Once your details have been added, your dividend will be sent to your updated bank details. Please 
call AFS & Associates on 03 5443 0344 if you require any further assistance. 

Thank you for being part of something very special for our community. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Jo Bagg 

Secretary, HDCEL  

http://www.afsbendigo.com.au/

